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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
It has been a lovely week, especially seeing some of
our new students reconnecting with old friends on the
playground. Since my message last week, we have
had the transport compliance team out this week to
check on the vehicles and crews coming into school.
This is a standard procedure and nothing to be
concerned about, but also allows us to reiterate any
issues that there have been with transport so far.
Crews have all been instructed again by Bucks not to
arrive before 9.10 am and 3.10pm.
There are a couple of events coming up which I want
to highlight. Firstly, Friday 27th September is the
Macmillan coffee morning. We aim to do this each
year with all profits going paid directly to Macmillan.
Secondly, parents evening will be on Wednesday 9th
October and more details will follow.

I hope you have a good weekend.

Rhonda Gosney

CLASS UPDATE

 Ikigai Class

SIGN OF THE WEEK

WEEKLY BEHAVIOUR TIPS
Consistency and predictability is key to supporting children
with SEND. Please help us to provide consistency between
home and school by using the same vocabulary/ language at
home.

Sixth Form celebrated the
hairy, scary, sweet and sticky
world created in Roald Dahl's
stories in assembly for Roald
Dahl day. We were all winners
of the lucky golden ticket and

got to take our own
bookmarks home. Bartley from
Ubuntu class was an excellent

co assembly lead, giving
everyone a

scrumdidilyumptious
welcome!



Friday 27th September
Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thursday 3rd October
Flu Vaccination 9.30am

Wednesday 9th October
Parents’ Evening

Friday 18th October
Masks for MASKS event

Friday 25th October
School Photographer & Half-Term 

(School closes Friday 25th October and re-
opens Monday 4th November)

Friday 15th November
Children In Need

Thursday 28th November
Panto – Cinderella (all day )

Thursday 12th December
Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 19th December
Royal Latin School - Christmas Santa Visit

Friday 20th December
Last day of Term - Christmas Holidays
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Have a great weekend.
Bradley Taylor

Principal
Booker Park School

Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire, 

HP21 9ET

USEFUL INFORMATION 

COME AND JOIN US!

There is one week to go until our Macmillan Coffee Morning being held
here at Stocklake Park. Come along and join us for coffee and cake as
we help raise funds to support those living with cancer in the UK.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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